
 
 

Cboe Operations Support Center E-mail Address Change 
 

Reference ID: C2019121302 
 

Overview 

Effective December 20, 2019, Cboe Options will decommission and replace the following e-mail 
addresses currently used to contact the Cboe Operations Support Center (OSC), formerly known as the 
Cboe Helpdesk. 

 
Details 

Effective immediately, Trading Permit Holders (TPHs) and customers should direct e-mail inquiries for 
Cboe Options trading support to osc@cboe.com, which replaces: 

  
E-mail Addresses to be Decommissioned 

flex@cboe.com 

ehelpdesk@cboe.com 

helpdesk@cboe.com 

operations@cboe.com 

oscoperationssupport@cboe.com 

oscops@cboe.com 

tradereviewrequests@cboe.com 

 

Effective December 20, 2019, the above e-mail addresses will be decommissioned. 
 
Additional Information 

Questions regarding this subject may be directed to the Cboe Operations Support Center. 
 

We appreciate your business and remain committed to powering your potential with Cboe products, 
technologies and solutions. 

 
Cboe Operations Support Center 
866.728.2263 
osc@cboe.com  
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